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Dear Sir/Madam

Proposal: South East Manchester Multi Modal Strategy [A6 to Manchester Airport
Relief Road: Scoping Opinion]

I write with regard to your letter dated 11th October 2012 received 15th October
2012 in which you notified the Authority of amendments to the scheme and sought
clarification whether the original Scoping Opinion as provided by the Authority on the
5th May 2010 remains valid.

Having assessed the amendments to the scheme and taken account of the initial
scheme design as formally scoped, it is the Authorities opinion that the original
Scoping Opinion as provided on the  5th May 2010 remain valid. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter please do not hesitate to contact me on 0161
218 1982

Yours sincerely                 

Emma Curle - Head of Development Management
BSc (Hons),  MRTPI


